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Capital Campaign Progress

The campaign to raise funds for the
new Outpatient Diagnostic Center at SVH
continues to progress well. To date, 
over $17 million in funds have been raised
to upgrade key imaging equipment (CT
Scanner, MRI, and X-Ray) and centrally locate
it in the old surgery room area of the hospital. 

Our goal is to raise at least $21 million for this
project that will provide access to the best
imaging equipment available, right here at
home. The Diagnostic Center will be promoted
by UCSF to their patients as the place for
imgaging and diagnostic work in the north bay,
with $1.5 million in additional operating
revenue projected for SVH.
More info here.

UCSF Affiliation Grows
Stroke Ready Certification
The Sonoma Valley Hospital recently received
certification as being "acute stroke ready" by
the Center for Improvement in Healthcare
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Quality. The hospital received the certification
based on its level of care - including its swift
response and application of appropriate
medication.

"Stroke certification is part of our commitment
to provide the highest quality of care to our
community," said Kelly Mather, CEO of
Sonoma Valley Hospital. "We know there is a
short window of just a few hours that are critical
in treating strokes, and patients who believe
they have had a stroke can access that care in
our emergency department at any time of the
day or night."

In the United States, on average, a stroke is
suffered once every 40 seconds; it is the fifth
major cause of death and a leading cause of
disability in adults, according to the American
Stroke Association and the American Heart
Association.

For more information go here.

Skilled Nursing Services Update
 
The SVH team is working to finalize the plan to
keep skilled nursing available at the hospital.

The District Board received an update at the
May meeting on the plan to maintain the Skilled
Nursing Facility in the hospital and serving our
community.

Click here for the most recent update.

 

 

 



Inspiring Support for Sonoma Valley Hospital

 
Thank you for your continued support of the Sonoma Valley Hospital Foundation and

helping to ensure quality health care for the Valley!
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